SLW to visit Beijing

The Secretary for Labour and Welfare, Mr Chris Sun, will depart for
Beijing tomorrow afternoon (September 5). The Permanent Secretary for Labour
and Welfare, Ms Alice Lau, and the Director of Social Welfare, Miss Charmaine
Lee, will join the visit.

Mr Sun and the delegation will call on the Hong Kong and Macao Affairs
Office of the State Council in Beijing on September 6 (Friday). They will
return to Hong Kong on the same evening.

In his absence, the Under Secretary for Labour and Welfare, Mr Ho Kai-
ming, will be the Acting Secretary for Labour and Welfare.


http://www.government-world.com/slw-to-visit-beijing-2/

